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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
30 May 2017 

 
 
Substantial Shareholder Notice – L1 Capital Pty Limited 

 
Attached is a Notice of change of interests of substantial holder relating to L1 Capital 

Pty Limited.  
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For further information: 
 
Brett Jackson  

Investor Relations Manager  
Phone: +64 4 896 4039 

Mobile: +64 (27) 488 7808  
Email: brett.jackson@chorus.co.nz 

 


